TOWN OF CONCORD SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING  July 1, 2021
7:30 p.m.

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY CLYDE M. DRAKE, SUPERVISOR,
at 7:30 p.m.

ROLL CALL: CLYDE M. DRAXE, SUPERVISOR
JAMES M. KREZMIEN, COUNCILMAN
KENNETH D. ZITTEL, COUNCILMAN
WILLIAM F. SNYDER, III, COUNCILMAN
PHILIP DROZD, COUNCILMAN

ALSO PRESENT: STEPHANIE A. BACON, Deputy Town Clerk
BARRY A. EDWARDS, Hwy Supt.

ASHLEY LOWRY JOSEPH LOWRY
INVOCATION DELIVERED BY DEPUTY TOWN CLERK BACON
PLEDGE TO THE FLAG LED BY SUPERVISOR DRAKE

Supervisor Drake opened the Special Town Board Meeting at 7:30 p.m. The purpose of
this meeting is to review and approve the Kissing Bridge Special Use Permit and review
the rate of pay for the Senior Center Director.

ITEM #1

Supervisor Drake started the meeting by stating that we just had the Public Hearing to
review the Special Use Permit for Kissing Bridge to hold a concert on August 28%, 2021.
The Planning Board has also heard the presentation from Kissing Bridge and
recommends granting the Special Use Permit.

Motion by Councilman Snyder, seconded by Councilmen Zittel, to approve the
Special Use Permit for Kissing Bridge. Councilmen Krezmien, Zittel, Snyder & Drozd;

Supervisor Drake, voting aye. Carried.

ITEM #2

Supervisor Drake stated that the second item pertains to the Senior Center Director.
Eleanor is limited in the number of hours we can pay her for because of civil laws and
she goes over and beyond that. She is currently paid $15.97 per hour. She is requesting a
raise to $17.00 per hour. Supervisor Drake stated that we do have money on that line in
the budget. He does recognize what Eleanor has done for us in the last five years.
Councilman Drozd stated that he knows Eleanor really does go above and beyond.

Motion by Councilman Drozd, seconded by Councilman Zittel, to raise Senioz
Center Director, Eleanor Eschborn’s, pay to $17.00 per hour effective Tuesday, July 6",
2021. Councilman, Krezmien, Zittel, Synder & Drozd; Supervisor Drake, voting aye.

Carried.

Also discussed:

Highway Superintendent Edwards met with Pavilion Drainage Supply regarding the
guardrail at the Adler propeity on Hoffman Road. This will be on the agenda for the July

8 Board Meeting.

Supervisor Drake stated that he spoke with Caleb Henning from MDA Consulting
Engineers and he is hoping to have the bid package put together for the Senior Center
parking lot by next week. This will also be on the agenda for the July 8t Board Meeting.



Motion by Councilman Krezmien, seconded by Councilman Zittel, to close the
meeting at 7:42 p.m. Councilmen Krezmien, Zittel, Snyder & Drozd; Supervisor Drake,

voting aye. Carried.
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